


From: Deanna Gilmore Deanna Gilmore@dallascounty.org
Subject: FMRs 2017-2018
Date: October 27, 2017 at 12:18 PM
To: elisa@questamicom

Hello,

Please see the attached FMR and utility allowance for 2017-2018.

Thanks,

Deanna Gilmore| Landlord Coordinator

Dallas County Department of Health and Human Services) | ~Housing Division
2377 N. Stemmons Freeway | SUITE 700, LB 16 | Dallas, Texas 75207-2710
Office: 214-819-6090 Fax: 214 819 2828 |
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